

Yeshiva University/Office of the President



September 4, 2001

Mr. Bernard W. Levmore 5 Shalom Alehem Street Jerusalem, ISRAEL 92148

Dear Bernard:

I thank you very much for your kind comments about my article on Holocaust Compensation in the most recent issue of *Tradition*.

I hope that we will have an opportunity to meet, my schedule permitting, during my forthcoming visit to Israel.

Please give my fondest regards and those of my wife to your wife, and best wishes for a *Ketivah Ve'Hatimah Tovah*.

Cordially yours,

NORMAN LAMM

President

NL/ht

lu: PT n/TRIP Scrael